
3737 W. 99th St. 
Chicago, IL 60655 

773-881-6500
mothermcauley.org 

Entrance Exam Information 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

This is an exciting time in your daughter’s education. If you have the opportunity to join us for an 
Open House this can provide you with valuable information about our Learning Resource 
Program. 

As you prepare for the entrance exam experience please follow the steps below. 

1. Contact the Learning Resource Coordinator prior to the December test date.
Email: jvanderwerf@mothermcauley.org or Phone: 773-298-8808

           jmurzyn@mothermcauley.org or Phone: 773-881-6510

2. Submit diagnostic documentation prior to the December test date.
Email or Fax: 773-881-6624

Diagnostic documentation refers to: IEP, 504, Psychological or Neuropsychological Evaluations, 
Medical documents stating the need for test accommodations, Accommodation Plans from the 
grammar school(ISP, ICEP, etc.) 

3. Provide contact information such as email and phone number. Reminders for the
entrance exam date will be done the week of the test.

Please consult Mother McAuley’s website for further Entrance Exam information and the link to 
registration. 


